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 Mon 14th July Tues 15th July Weds 16th July Thurs 17th July Fri 18th July 

Assembly      

Lunchtime 
Clubs 
 
 

No Clubs 
Activity Day 

No Clubs 
Activity Day 

No Clubs 
Activity Day 

Year 10 
Science Revision 

Room 21 
 

Anti-Bullying Club 
Room 24 

 
Languages Games 

Club 
Room 37 

 
Drama Club 

(Week A only) 
Room 35 

 
All Years 
Cricket 

 
All Years 
Rounders 

Year 9 and 10 
Duke of Edinburgh 

Room 6 
 

Year 7 
Homework Club 

Room 24 
 

Crochet and 
Knitting 
Room 27 

 
Senior Rock Band 

Room 31 
 

Poetry Club 
(Week B only) 

Library 
 

All Years Tennis 

After 
School 
Clubs 

    Clay Club  
Room 27 

 

Events Year 7-9 Enrichment 
 

DofE Expedition 
 

Y10 Work Experience 
 

Year 7-9 Enrichment 
 

DofE Expedition 
 

Y10 Work Experience 
 

Year 7-9 Enrichment 
 

DofE Expedition 
 

Y10 Work Experience 
 

Sports Day 
 

Y10 Work Experience 

Sports Day 
 

Y10 Work 
Experience 

 
Message from Pastoral Team: 
As we come to the end of the academic year, the pastoral team would like to extend a heartfelt thank 
you to all our families for their continued support. It’s been a pleasure to celebrate so many student 
successes, and we’re incredibly proud of what our young people have achieved. We’re excited to see 
what the next school year brings! 
  
As you prepare for September, please take a moment to check our uniform guidance on the school 
website to ensure students are ready for the year ahead. It’s also important that all students return 
equipped for learning – this year we’re also asking students to bring a whiteboard pen to each lesson. 
  
We wish all our families a restful, safe, and enjoyable summer break. We look forward to welcoming 
everyone back in September! 
 
Allotment: 
We are looking for volunteers to help with watering the allotment during the summer holidays. If you 
would like to help, please email Mrs Allen – s.allen@obhs.org.uk and she will create a rota. 
 
Any help would be appreciated, and you are not expected to commit to the whole school holiday. 
Thank you. 
 

 

Week A 

mailto:s.allen@obhs.org.uk


Read Aloud Summer Challenge: 
As a school we have signed up to the Read Aloud Summer Challenge that is run by Fonetti. This is a 
national reading challenge where our school competes with other schools in the locality, across England 
and contributes to our MAT community scores.  If would be great to see all pupils engaging with this. 
 
It is simple to join in. Just scan the QR code on the attached letter and get started. 
 
Board Games: 
Mrs Smith and Mr Helsdon are planning to start a lunchtime club for board game enthusiasts in the new 
school year. If you have any spare board games you would like to donate, they would be very grateful. 
 
Lost Property: 
Please see attached a list of items that are currently being held in Student Reception. 
 
Stars of the Week: 
Year 7 & 8 Rewards will be given next week during Celebration Assemblies. 
Year 9 Louis M – For helping a student in a very difficult situation.   
Year 10 Kitty P 10R and Millie B 10Y – For representing the school in a very positive way. 
 
Attendance: 
Figures: 

 
 

 
 



 
 
Stevensons - Uniform: 
 

 
 



Wymondham Rugby Club: 

 
 
Thetford Voices: 

 


